
 

 
Toddler Newsletter 

September 2022 

Dear Parents, 

          Welcome Back! Now that summer is over, and some new friends have joined us, we can 

officially start our “Back-to-School” theme. We are focusing on getting used to the schedule & 

routines, learning all our friends & teachers names, singing our circle time, clean-up, & hand-

washing songs, etc…. On that note, to also help your child be more comfortable in our 

classroom, we are asking everyone to Bring in or text a FAMILY PICTURE please! (Mom, 

Dad, toddler, & siblings family group picture) Preferably a 4 x 6, if possible. I like to 

scrapbook and create a photo page for each kid and hang it on our wall all year long. This will 

help your child to see their family when they are missing them throughout the day.  We will be 

scheduling a trip to the Pumpkin Patch very soon.  Once we have a date to go to Heartland 

Farms, we will let everyone know all the details.  Fall Pictures will be taken in the near future, 

more details to come. Cuba Youth Football is hosting their first Fall Carnival on Saturday 

September 24 6:00-9:00 p.m. at Knights of Columbus to raise funds for the football program.   

 

Congratulations to John Joe Swaller our “Toddler of the Month” for September! ☺  

Please check out his neat poster with lots of interesting facts, as well as everyone else’s in the 

class.  

 

A really big thank you to the parents that brought in their Tissues/Kleenex & Batteries, we 

greatly appreciate it! If you haven’t brought yours in yet or can’t remember what is still 

needed, the Parent Lists are hanging on the cabinets to help you out when you are in a rush.  

As always, $2 is due the 1st of each month to help purchase morning snacks please. Also, on 

the months that we have parties, it will be $1 extra please. Our holiday parties are: Halloween, 

Christmas, Valentines, & Easter. If you have any questions, please let us know. 

 

Just a reminder, we are CLOSED on Monday September 5th for LABOR DAY!  

Enjoy the holiday weekend with your families! 

As always, thank you so incredibly much for all you do for our class! ☺ 

 

Ms. Sarah      

Ms. Jessica 

Ms. Kaylee 


